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May 1, 2020 
 
 
 
 

Important NTC Announcement 
2020 Tlu-piich Games Cancelled 

 
 

After careful consideration by the NTC Board of Directors, it is with 
great regret that due to the consequence of the covid-19 pandemic, 
the 2020 Tlu-piich Games has been cancelled.  This Nuu-chah-nulth  
community event is generally held in early August, in Port Alberni. 
 
We understand that there will be some disappointment as many look 
forward to this fun gathering of family and friends from throughout 
Nuu-chah-nulth territory.  However, we are in extraordinary times with 
the pandemic and we believe that this is the right decision to make at 
this time.     
 
We hope that you will have a safe summer with your families, and we 
look forward to the Tlu-piich Games event return in 2021.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


